
    Notes from forum held 23 November 2020 

    At Community Waikato & Zoom 

 

Facilitator and Note taker: Sarah Gibb, Community Waikato 

1. Welcome: Including those on zoom. We’re getting better at the technology. 

2.   The collaboration with WDHB and Waikato Regional Council is strong. 
Sarah updated the forum on the recent meeting between agency partners with a mandate 

around Community Transport. Bridget Burdett is able to bring her experience to the 

conversation thanks to M R Cagney. 

We were able to determine that each of the partners continues to be committed to: 

• develop a shared understanding and intention regarding Community Transport 

• identify and clarify respective contributions of partner agencies 

• identify tangible actions to move this initiative forward  

3. The Goodman System – presented by Garry Goodman. 
As a volunteer for St John in his local area, Garry recognised a need for a booking system and 
developed this as a hobby. It is now used by 45 separate St John services. 
 
Garry explained the opportunities and went through the system. Tricia from Thames St John 
and Alicia from North Waikato Community Transport use the system now and only have 
positive things to say about it. The reporting options very valuable for funders. 
 
This system could be developed for our Waikato Community Transport Forum, hosted on the 
forum website www.waikatocommunitytransport.org.nz 
It would be completely separate from St John. 
 
The forum members are keen to see this opportunity in the Waikato. 
 
Action: Sarah, and Nigel King from Waikato Regional Council will meet with Garry in 

December to progress the project. 

 
Garry’s slides: 
 

 

http://www.waikatocommunitytransport.org.nz/


 

 

4.  2021 Forum dates will be: 

March 8 

June 7 

September 6 

December 6 

And be hosted by Community Waikato from 1.00 – 3.00pm  

 

 

 


